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EASTER PICNIC with the Families 

As every year, our Easter celebration takes 

place on the last day before the Easter holidays. 

This year we were able to have a picnic with all 

the families in the playground near Casa Luz.  

The teachers, days before the event, were in 

charge of coordinating everything together 

with the great collaboration of the parents, 

who brought drinks and delicious food for all 

the children. Each family brought blankets to 

place all the food and to be able to sit 

comfortably. 

The teachers organized activities for the 

children and adults such as: egg hunt, spoon 

game, singing typical Easter songs, etc. For the 

Easter basket hunt, some teachers were in 

charge of hiding the baskets that the children 

had previously painted and decorated among 

the trees.  

The day started with everyone singing songs 

that the children had been learning at school 

during those days. Then the children went to 

look for the presents that the Easter bunny had 

left for them in the park. At around 11 a.m.  we 

started with the picnic where everybody could 

taste the delicious dishes the families had 

brought with them. Both Krippe and 

Kindergarten children were playing until the 

younger ones returned to CASA LUZ for a nap.  

The weather was very nice and everyone 

enjoyed a wonderful picnic day together with 

their children. We are very grateful for your 

participation in this special party! 

  


